
Dear Parents, 

Following yesterday’s announcement, please find below some extra information that will guide you 

through the learning that will take place over the next few weeks.  

• Daily zoom calls (Y6: 8:45 – 9:15, Y5: 9 – 9:30, Y4: 9:30-10, Y3: 10 – 10:30) 

These calls will outline the running of the day and can answer any questions. Please make sure 

children are ready for the day (dressed and ready to go!) and sat somewhere they can work 

comfortably. 

• All work will be available on Google Classroom. This will be uploaded and available to you 

the evening prior and should be completed the following day. No additional work will be set 

and we suggest that children read, visit educational websites such as TT Rockstars and 

Sumdog (Y5/6) should they find themselves completing work quicker than expected. 

 

• Teachers will be doing a mixture of working from home and working in school with Key 

Worker children. We will respond to any questions or emails as quickly as possible but 

please do not expect these to be instant. We will be available from 8:35 – 3:20 Monday - 

Friday. Anything sent before or after this time will be responded to in due course. 12-1 will 

be a break for lunch.  

 

• Learning will take the form of live lessons, recorded lessons, links to videos and online 

learning sites. 

 

• We will be marking work completed online in line with the school’s marking policy. Children 

will be familiar with ‘Pick 6’ marking, ‘Whole Class Feedback Forms’ and opportunities will be 

given for self-marking. English and Maths should be completed and submitted by 12:20pm 

ideally but 3:20pm will be acceptable. All other work is a 3:20pm deadline. Please note that 

work completed and submitted after this time may not be included in the daily marking but 

children should consult whole class feedback to enable their learning to move on.  

 

• Please be mindful of what is posted on to the Google Classroom chat stream, things such as 

‘Where are you?’ and text speak is not really appropriate. Treat it like a classroom.  

 

We would like to thank you all for your support during this time, we understand that this is equally 

as challenging for you as it is for us and we are mindful that allowances will need to be made. 

Ultimately, family health and wellbeing comes first. We will get through this half term together as a 

team.  

 

Mrs Hunter, Mrs Barnes, Mrs Garty and Mrs O’Hare  

 


